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 Graham Ford OBJ2017/0699/P 08/03/2017  17:23:14 Planning Application

28 Ferncroft Avenue

London NW3 7PH

On behalf of my client, Mr Edward Azouz, the owner of number 30 Ferncroft Avenue, we would like to 

make an objection to the proposed planning application, reference 2017/0699/P.

The proposed design of the rear extension shown on the rear elevation (FEA-P-300) with a ‘squared 

off’ roof replaces the existing glazed roof with hipped ends. This change will cut out sunlight in mid 

summer, in the late afternoon to the living spaces of number 28 Ferncroft Avenue. The proposed 

structure will also obstruct daylight during the year.

We would also like to note that the construction of this rear extension several years ago had a 

significant impact on both daylight and sunlight to the residents of number 30 Ferncroft Avenue.
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 Graham Ford OBJ2017/0699/P 09/03/2017  17:31:51 Planning Application

28 Ferncroft Avenue

London NW3 7PH

On behalf of my client, Mr Edward Azouz, the owner of number 30 Ferncroft Avenue, we would like to 

make an objection to the proposed planning application, reference 2017/0699/P.

The proposed design of the rear extension shown on the rear elevation (FEA-P-300) with a ‘squared 

off’ roof replaces the existing glazed roof with hipped ends. This change will cut out more sunlight in 

mid summer, in the late afternoon to the living spaces of number 30 Ferncroft Avenue. The proposed 

structure will also obstruct daylight during the year.

We would also like you to note that the construction of this rear extension several years ago had a 

significant impact on both daylight and sunlight to the residents of number 30 Ferncroft Avenue.

REVISED DRAWINGS 

We received the revised drawings, ref FEA-P-300 rev A and FEA-P-200 rev A on the 08/03/2017 

showing an amended roof shape. If the original design was substituted for this revised design then we 

would have no objection to this application.
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 Graham Ford OBJ2017/0699/P 08/03/2017  17:13:45 Planning Application

28 Ferncroft Avenue

London NW3 7PH

On behalf of my client, Mr Edward Azouz, the owner of number 30 Ferncroft Avenue, we would like to 

make an objection to the proposed planning application, reference 2017/0699/P.

The proposed design of the rear extension shown on the rear elevation (FEA-P-300) with a ‘squared 

off’ roof replaces the existing glazed roof with gabled ends. This change will cut out sunlight in mid 

summer, in the late afternoon to the living spaces of number 28 Ferncroft Avenue. The proposed 

structure will also obstruct daylight during the year.

We would also like to note that the construction of this rear extension several years ago had a 

significant impact on both daylight and sunlight to the residents of number 28.
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